MAKE A CONNECTION

AWANA

Monday afternoons; Sept 17 – April 29 Verse memorization, games, snacks and fun! 18 mos. through high school welcome!

Email: awana.commmander@efcb.org

SELAH EARLY LEARNING ACADEMY

Contact: Director Jill Bute Email: <u>selahschool@efcb.org</u> Phone: 406-577-7710

CRU – COLLEGE STUDENT MINISTRY

Contact: Matt Kirby 406-689-9183 matt.kirby@cru.org

STEPHEN MINISTRY

Need caring and support through hard times? Contact: Cindy Aune 406-580-7778 Anne Rossmeier 406-579-3959 Glenn Lehrer 406-586-0015

THE BRIDGE: 20s AND 30s Email: ya.efree@gmail.com

ADULT MINISTRIES

Women's Ministries

Contact: Beth Leininger bethleininger@aol.com or Kim Keena 406-451-4180

Men's Ministries

Monday Night Bible Study 7:00 – 9:00 pm Contact: Eric LaFleur at mens@efcb.org

Men's Breakfast

Thursday mornings – 6:30 to 8:30 am Contact: Tony Knick 406-579-8589

WIDOWS MENTORING WIDOWS

Thursdays, 11 am in the library Contact: Maie Sullivan 406-587-6369

LIFE RECOVERY

Habit, codependency or addiction? Join us Fridays, 6:30-8:45 pm Contact: Steve DeBoer 406-581-7934

ELDERS

■ Craig Deeney
 ■ John Graves
 ■ Jim Loessberg
 ■ Mick Maierle
 ■ Brian Priebe
 ■ Jeremy Sayre

STAFF

■ Lead Teaching Pastor - Jim Keena ■ Discipleship Pastor - Dan Miller
■ E-Free Kids - Liz Stomprud ■ Youth Ministries - Kyle Blackmore
■ Worship Team - Kirsten Stewart, Paul Elias, Aaron Canen ■ Selah Director - Jill Bute
■ Office Team Leader - Michele Soldner ■ Receptionist/Graphics Artist - Kalli Hendrickson
■ Staff Team Leader - John Graves

Sunday Services: 8:15 | 9:45 | 11:15 am

Website: www.EFCB.org Facebook: Facebook.com/BozemanEFree 1701 South 19th Avenue ■ Bozeman, MT 59718 406-587-3337 ■ Email office@efcb.org



January 6, 2019

TODAY'S SERVICE:



YOUTH ACTIVITIES - JAN 6

Join us in the West Wing High School – 6-8pm Middle School – 6-7:30 pm

MARRIAGE RETREAT: E-Free's marriage retreat will be held on February 8-10 at Yellowstone Alliance Adventure retreat center just south of Bozeman. Save the date and stay tuned for details.

Office Hours

Monday -Thursday 9:00 am-5:00 pm 406-587-3337

Wi-Fi password: worshiphim

Song of Deliverance Exodus 15: 1-17

Pastor Jim Keena

MISSION TRIP OPPORTUNITY

A mission trip to Amman, Jordan has been planned to assist Global Hope Network International (GHNI) in serving Syrian, Iraqi and Yemeni refugees living within the city of Amman. This trip is scheduled for February 2-8. If you are interested in joining the trip, contributing to the mission or would just like additional information please contact Blaine and Carol Dahlseide 406-839-6387.

OPEN CRAFT TIME STARTING - JAN 8

Beginning January 8, 2019, and then the second Tuesday of every month, from 3-6 pm come to classroom 2/3 and bring a project you are working on to meet new people while crafting. Enjoy a relaxed setting to finish a project or learn a new skill. Stay for as little or as long as you wish during the designated times. Please bring your own supplies. Childcare not provided but children are encouraged to come. Please contact Christine Fredenberg at zebrafish11@hotmail.com for more information.

WOMEN'S THURSDAY AFTERNOON BIBLE STUDY – JAN 10

The Women's Thursday Afternoon Bible Study will be starting up again on January 10, 2019 at 1:00 in Room 207. We will be studying Kay Warren's series called Choose Joy. It is a 4-week study patterned after the Transformed series where we will watch a 25-minute video and then talk through discussion questions. There is very little homework but there are suggested prayers and a short devotional quote each week. The participant's guides are \$5.00. Contact Lee, leeshrop@gmail.com.

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY: EXPLORING THE NEW TESTAMENT - JAN 11

Come explore God's Word and join us in fellowship! This study will run from Jan 7 – May 17 each Friday morning from 9-11 am in Room 207. Childcare will be provided and cost of study materials is \$5. For questions and to RSVP, contact Kristin Priebe at kristenpriebe@hotmail.com.

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT MINISTRY DINNER – JAN 18

Women's Ministry at E-Free is providing dinner for the International Student ministry on January 18th from 5:00 – 8:00 pm at Generation Ministries on Greek Way at MSU. Sign up for food at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044ba9ab2ca6ff2-international. Food can be dropped off between 5-5:30 pm with dinner served at 6 pm. Bring your family and stay to eat with the International Students. Contact Linda Waterman at ljwaterman14@gmail.com.

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING – JAN 27

Mark your calendars to attend the congregational meeting on Sunday, January 27th, with additional details coming soon.

DISCOVERY E-FREE CLASS – JAN 27, FEB 3, FEB 10

Our next Discover E-Free class will be held on three consecutive Sundays (please plan to attend all 3) on: January 27, February 3 and February 10, 2019 from 9:45 am to 11:00 am in room 104. If you would like to attend this informative and fun class that will provide you with a better understanding about our church and how we function (also serves as our membership class), please RSVP by either writing "Discover E-Free" on a Connect Card, or emailing us at: office@efcb.org.

GAME NIGHT – FEB 18TH



Men's & Women's
Ministries are hosting a
game night for everyone
18 and older on
February 9th from 6-8 pm
in the West Wing. Food,
childcare, and games will
be provided. RSVP at
evite.me/yssdQVtbk3.

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH WINTER RETREAT - FEB 22-24

February 22-24, 2019 we will have our winter retreat at Beartooth Christian Camp in Fishtail, MT. Cost is \$75 (due by January 13th). Our vision is to give you an opportunity to retreat from the normal pressures of everyday life so that you can refocus on Jesus Christ. Sign up now: https://goo.gl/jDrLZR

THE SACRED PORTION CHILDREN'S OUTREACH MINISTRY SPRING BREAK MISSION TRIP – MAR 4 - 18

Travel to the Philippines March 4th – 18th with The Sacred Portion Children's Outreach Ministry. The goal is to prep and pour the first of 26 concrete driveway sections from the mail gate of Rehoboth Children's Home to the Baby Home. Contact Craig Druckenmiller for more information at 406-581-4876.

WOMEN'S MINISTRIES MEAL TRAIN

If you would like to provide a meal for a family in need: someone with a new baby, someone who has had surgery, etc. email efcbmealsministry@live.com.